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Boardman Arts Park: Whimsy Venue Groundbreaking

Boardman Arts Park, Where Community and Creativity Meet

Boardman Arts Park invites all to attend the groundbreaking ceremony for the Whimsy Venue!

The groundbreaking ceremony for the Whimsy Venue will be held at 3:30 PM on Tuesday, December 3,

2024. All are welcome to attend the ceremony, at no cost, at Boardman Arts Park, 154 West William

Street Delaware, OH 43015. You are simply asked to RSVP at https://givebutter.com/WhimsyVenue.

Rachael Montunnas, of Boardman Arts Park, is eager for this special ceremony. Says Montunnas, “We

would love to celebrate with you as we pull the first shovel of dirt from the ground at the site of the new

stage!”

The Whimsy Venue will be a 2-acre performance area on Boardman Arts Park’s festival field, creating a

one-of-a-kind experience for visitors! Plans include an iconic art-forward large stage, enhanced grounds

including a mosaic entrance off William St., and a year-round event house. Development has already

started, and every dollar counts to help bring the full vision to life!

Boardman Arts Park is grateful for recent grants received from several generous organizations, which will

benefit the Whimsy Venue. VFW Post #3297 awarded Boardman Arts Park $5,000 for Whimsy Venue

Development. William St UMC Foundation awarded $3,000 for the Mosaic Entrance, a project part of the

Whimsy Venue Development. The Park also thanks Delaware County Commissioners for $25,000 for the

Mosaic Entrance, a project part of the Whimsy Venue Development.

For more information on the Whimsy Venue and for ideas on contributing to the project, visit

https://givebutter.com/WhimsyVenue.


